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SUBJECT: System Enrollment Update 

PROPOSED COMMITTEE ACTION 

For information 

AUTHORITY FOR BOARD OF GOVERNORS ACTION 

Article IX, Section 7, Florida Constitution 

BACKGROUND INFORMATION 

At the June 29, 2022, Strategic Planning Committee meeting, the Board received a brief 
overview of System enrollment trends as part of the 2022 university accountability plans 
presentation.  Overall, System undergraduate enrollment declined slightly in fall 2021 by 
1% or 2,887 students. 

Board staff conducted further analysis into these enrollment trends as requested by 
committee members.  Mr. Troy Miller, Deputy Chief Data Officer, will provide additional 
information on system enrollment trends. 
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